
February 20, 2020 

 

A special budget workshop meeting for the 2020/2021 budget was held Wednesday, February 19, 2020 

at 9:00 a.m.  All board members present.  There were no public attendees.  The purpose of the 

workshop was to discuss and review the budget for the 2020/2021 Fiscal Year.  Discussion held.  Trustee 

Seppala had to leave the meeting at 11:22 a.m.  Motion by Ketola, supported by Kut to adjourn the 

meeting.  All ayes.  Motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 11:28 a.m. 

 

 

 

Nancy Niemi/Clerk 


